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Hello everyone and welcome to the Green Belt Motor Club Summer Autocross and 

the RS Clubmans Summer Autocross. 

Face-to-face briefings are difficult following Covid-19 social distancing so as allowed 

by Motorsport UK guidelines there will be no drivers briefing on the day of the event, 

so please read this written briefing carefully. Everything here is aimed at running the 

event smoothly and safely and to follow the Covid 19 guidelines laid down by both the 

Government and Motorsports UK. 

When you are called for your heat please proceed to the start line as soon as possible 

and follow the start marshals instructions. If you are in a class running singly please 

ensure the “1” sticker is clearly displayed to the start marshals. 

If you experience a problem during your run please try to drive off the track to a safe 

place to allow other cars on track to complete their run. Stay in your car if it is safe to 

do so. 

The marshals will approach you from the front – please give them a thumbs up to 

indicate that you are OK. Failure to do this may result in unnecessary delay. 

Remember marshals are not allowed to touch your car so stay with it and wait the tow 

vehicle. 

In the event of a red flag the run is aborted. You should reduce speed immediately 

and proceed slowly without overtaking anyone particularly any rescue/recovery 

vehicles which may have been deployed. Be prepared to stop if indicated to do so by 

a marshal, otherwise return to the paddock and proceed immediately to the start for a 

rerun. 

Reruns will be given if the red flag was not your fault. Reruns are not allowed for being 

baulked unless deliberate or if the red flag was caused by you. 

Where a car is double driven the first driver should come to the start as soon as 

possible for each run to allow time for car sanitisation before the second driver run. 

Unless running singly, cars will start in pairs with a second pair starting after a 

reasonable interval. Where cars are started singly a second and third car may be 

started at the starters discretion. 

Please take care and drive slowly in the paddock area. 

Have a good day, 

Graham Frary  

Clerk of the Course 


